
Christina’s newsletter 
 

Dear friends and family, 
 Greetings from Collbran! I first want to thank you 

all for your prayers and support in my time of waiting. This 

month I will be spending time with my grandma. My  
my cousin and I will be traveling between California and 

Arizona. Please be praying for our travels.  
Over this past month I have continued with lesson plans 

and am mostly in the book of John. I have also had the 

opportunity to join a women's bible study that I have been  
attending on Wednesdays. I have been so thankful for the time  
I have gotten to spend time with my family and friends here! 

Currently there is a lockdown in Uganda due to covid.  
The Plan is still for me to leave in September barring any further          
setbacks. Please be praying for my supervisors, Steve and Deb,             
as they continue to try and serve during the lockdown. 
 Again, I want to thank you for your support in all that 

 God is leading me to do. It is exciting to see what is next  
and how God has continued to work in my life. 
 

Yours in Christ, 
Christina Trujillo 
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